

The St. John's Communicator

August 7, 2020

Due to COVID-19, the St. John's Women's Guild and the Tuesday Morning Women's Bible Study will not be meeting until further notice. We hope to resume at the beginning of the new year.

There is a change to church office hours for next week only. Berta will be out of office Wednesday 8-12, and will instead be in office Thursday 8-13. Monday and Friday will be regular hours.

God promises to make something good out of the storms that bring devastation to your life.

—Romans 8:28

Prayers for those in need of physical or spiritual healing: all those whom we have named on our prayer list, and those we now name in the thoughts of our hearts; Bob Brohn, Cherie Curtis, Darlene Willing, Lee Stewart, Beverly Bottoms, Carol Lowry, Roger Nelson, Ruth Peterson, Karen Nohr, Brad Carter, Paula Devlin, Keith Stowers, Ed Spychalski, Jon Turner, Bobbie Reynolds, Mike Papini, Tom Wulf, Doris Rindfleisch, Carl Colby, Joaquin, Sandy Smith, Marcie Moore, Laura Jo Pearson, Cayden Krueger, Janice Hemerley, Lauren Mae, and all of our members who are homebound, those who serve in the military (particularly Pastor Keith GeRue, Kyle Summers and Logan Davies), emergency services, and all who work for the common good.

> You are cordially invited to share in our celebration of Trey Griinke's Graduation

Saturday, August 8th, beginning at 1:00 pm Welty Center in Big Hill Park Beloit WI 53511

We will be practicing social distancing and we will have a time from Noon-1pm for those who have health concerns or prefer to come before the crowds.

We are excited to celebrate with Trey and his exciting new adventure at Grand Valley State University in Míchigan.



The CD Ministry this week is sponsored by **Chuck and Kathy Grruber** in memory of loved ones.

Win Delicious Culver's Food!

We have a number of avenues we use to keep you apprised of the opportunities and events here at St. John's: The monthly Messenger, the weekly Communicator, the Facebook page, the Web page, the Sunday Bulletin, and (first and foremost) the Worship service. Many times we will repeat the information in more than one of the venues in an effort to make sure the information is reaching everyone. We'd like to know the announcements we're providing are getting through and being remembered.

And so, the last weekend of the month, we'll have a list of four questions whose answers can be found in the one or more of the Messenger, Communicator, Sunday Bulletin, Facebook page, Web page, or during the Worship Service during the previous month. Submit the answers either in writing or by email to the church's Administrative Assistant by noon the following Friday, and a winner will be drawn from the entries with the correct answers. The winner gets a gift card for some delicious Culver's food! officestjohnsbeloit@gmail.com

ANSWER THESE QUESTIONS!

- 1.) How many St. John's students are currently registered for the upcoming school year?
- 2.) What date does the Monday Women's Bible Study resume?

Monday, September 14, 2020

3.) What was the title of Pastor's Roser's sermon for August 2, 2020?

"Confronted by the Word of God"

4.) Where can you find the digital version of our weekly worship service bulletin?

On the St. John's website, under Digital

There was no winner this month, as there were no entries.

Please watch for the next round in the August 28, Communicator.

This week's worship service bulletin in available for you on our website on the Digital church page.

Things that CANNOT be recycled:

*Tissues

*Papertowels

*Anything with bodily fluids or cleaning solutions on it

PLEASE DO NOT PLACE THESE ITEMS IN THE RECYCLINGS BINS. Thank you.